
 

 
 

 

 

COUNCIL – 17TH JULY 2018 
 

SUBJECT: QUESTIONS RECEIVED UNDER RULE OF PROCEDURE 10(2)  
 

REPORT BY: INTERIM MONITORING OFFICER 
 

 

1. TOWN CENTRE MANAGEMENT 
 

To the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Economy, Infrastructure and Sustainability 
from Councillor Kevin Etheridge. 

 
(1) To ask the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member with the recent unfilled and deletion of the 

Assistant Town Centre Manager Post would he provide re-assurance and detailed reasons 
that all the front line services to all the Town Centres, High Street and Retailers will not be 
reduced and each town will be protected equally. 
 

 (2) To ask the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member to provide the terms of reference, 
timescale and implications of any re-structure in regard to the Town Centres, and how this 
will affect retailers, and define what consultation has been undertaken with Town Centre 
Management Committees in each location in this regard and in relation to question 1. 
 

 (3) To ask the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member to provide a list of services he proposes to 
reduce, and stop following the removal of one full time post, and will he reconsider this 
decision within the interests of our Town Centre, and list the consultation undertaken with 
the local elected members in the Towns and Wards affected prior to this decision being 
implemented. 
 


